
 
 
 
 
 

July 22, 2003 
 
 
 
 
VIA ABC LEGAL MESSENGER & ELECTRONIC FILING 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
 Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation, Petitioner, Seeking   
  Exemptions from Certain Provisions of WAC 480-120-104 Relating to   
  Information to Consumers 
  Docket No.  UT-030939 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

Enclosed please find the original and ten copies of Public Counsel Petition for 
Clarification and Reconsideration of Order Granting Temporary Exemptions for filing in the 
above-entitled case.  For confirmation of receipt, I have enclosed a copy to be date-stamped and 
sent back to us in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope.   Also enclosed is a diskette 
containing the document. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 ROBERT W. CROMWELL, JR. 
 Assistant Attorney General 
 Public Counsel Section  
 (206) 464-6595 
 
RWC:cjw 
Enclosures 


